UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

February 15, 1940.

Dr. F. C. Allen
Physical Education Department
Robinson Gymnasium
K.U.

Dear Dr. Allen:

The committee in charge of the annual Spring Educational Conference to be held Saturday, April 6, is planning a series of ten-minute talks on the question, what services should a school provide for the community? You are invited to be one of these speakers, and the committee hopes that you will accept.

School and Community Co-operation is the general theme of the Conference. A copy of the program will reach you later. It will be acceptable if you will sign this letter and return it as an indication of your acceptance.

Cordially yours,

F. P. OBrien

For the Committee

Dr. OBrien -

I am very happy to accept.

Forrest C. Allen

(Original letter returned to Prof. BBrien)